
 
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION  

June 8, 2022 
 
TOPIC: Student Fees Approval 
 
PRESENTED BY: Mark Superka, Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN:  
Redefine our value proposition through accessibility, affordability, quality, accountability, resource 
development, and operational excellence. 
 
EXPLANATION: 
In April 2022, the Board approved FY 2022-23 fees for all colleges. However, Northeastern Junior 
College has subsequently requested removal of the Digital Content Fee from its Human Anatomy 
and Physiology I and Human Anatomy and Physiology II courses (BIO 201 and BIO 202), which 
was set at $66.00 per course. In addition, the Community College of Aurora inadvertently omitted a 
program fee for their Basic Electrical course (ASE 102) and is requesting to include a fee of $500 
per course. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the Board approve the fee removal and fee addition described above. 
 


